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Russ Johnston 
and his wife 
Gail are avid 
bike riders and 
plan their vaca-
tions around 
trips on rail-
trails.  This fall 

while enjoying a bike ride on the Great Al-
legheny Passage rail-trail, in addition to 
riding thru two old railroad tunnels, they 
happened upon the Mason-Dixon line be-
tween Maryland and Pennsylvania.  In ad-
dition to the informational plaques and the 
monument shown above, a representation 
of a surveyors’ chain crossed the trail.  
They walked the 66 feet of this chain and 
could only wonder at how many times Ma-
son and Dixon carefully placed a chain 
while completing their survey. Best wishes 

 for you and your loved 
ones from all of us at 

Meehan & Goodin 
Year End Reflections... 

 
As this year draws to a close, we wish to 
once again thank you, our clients, for pro-
viding us with the opportunity to work with 
and for you.  While the year has had its’ 
challenges, we can safely say that it was 
better than the year before and now 2017 
looks even brighter. 
 
We look forward to new opportunities and 
new challenges in the year ahead. 
 

See you in 2017! 



When Gengras Volvo planned to construct a 
new dealership in North Haven, they returned 
to Meehan & Goodin to prepare the land sur-
veys, site plans, and permit assistance that 
would be required.  Shown above is a field hy-
draulic conductivity test being performed by 
GEI Consultants as part of our storm drainage 
design 

In 1998 and 1999, Meehan & Goodin con-
ducted surveys of the former Norwich State 
Hospital in Preston and Norwich.  In 2015, the 
Town of Preston acquired the property and we 
are now working with the Town of Preston in 
preparation for a sale to the Mohegan Tribe.  
Watch this space for updates. 

Continuing a long history with LAZ Parking, 
Meehan & Goodin has prepared parking im-
provement plans for three LAZ airport parking 
lots in Windsor Locks.  Improvements include 
storm drainage, fencing, lighting and pavement 
enhancements.  Town approval applications 
were also prepared including a zoning text 
amendment to allow taller light poles for airport 
parking lots. 

After an almost 15 year process, the creation 
of the new Coltsville National Historical Park in 
Hartford is nearing reality.   Meehan & Goodin 
is preparing the very detailed land surveys 
necessary to implement the transfer of certain 
property and buildings to the National Park 
Service for a visitors’ center, offices, and dis-
play area.   

Project Approved... 
Gengras Volvo 

How Can We Help You Today? 
 

• Site Planning 
• Civil Engineering 
• Land Surveying 
• Permitting 

♦ Richard Meehan, PLS 
♦ E. Russell Johnston III, PE 
♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS 

Call us to see how we can assist you on your 
next project.     (860) 643-2520 

On The Web... 
 

To learn more about our firm, 
visit us at our Website 

 
 www.meehangoodin.com 

Under Development... 
Coltsville National Historical Park 

Under Construction... 
Airport Parking Improvements 

Moving Forward... 
Preston Riverwalk 

Land Use Development Seminars... 
 

We offer free seminars on 
land use evaluation, 
development and planning, 
as well as on the latest 
survey standards and 
codes. 
 
Call Richard Meehan for 

more information about how to set up a 
seminar for your group at your location. 


